
 

 
Our Lady and Saint George’s 

Catholic Primary & Nursery School 

Headteacher: Ms R McGlynn 
Shernhall Street,  Walthamstow,  London   E17 3EA 

 

 
Telephone: 020 8520 8500  School Website: www.olsgschool.org 
 School Email: office@olsgschool.org 

           
 

                   Friday 6th October 2023 
 

CAFOD Fast Day & Harvest Festival , Friday 13th October 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are informing you that on Friday 13th of October the whole school community at OLSG will 

be celebrating CAFOD Fast Day.  On this date we ask all pupils to dress in their own colourful 

clothes and donate £1 each for this year’s CAFOD appeal overseas. 

 

 

 Harvest Festival  

On Friday 13th October, we also invite each pupil to bring in food items to donate. These 

items should be non-perishable or have a long shelf life eg. Tinned foods, pasta, rice, cereal, 

biscuits, toiletries.  All donations will be given to our local food bank to help support those in 

need in our local community.  You can start bringing in any food donations from Monday 9th 

October.  

Thank you in advance for helping those in need overseas and in our local community. We really 

appreciate it.      
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 

OLSG Mini Vinnies & Pupil Chaplains 


